
 

 

District 12 Convention update 
 
March 13, 2021 
Hickman Community Center 
115 Locust St 
Hickman, NE 
 
Registration begins at 8:00  
Joint session at 9:00 
 
Masks are required and will be available. 
Pre-registration is needed by March 5. Send $12 per person to Sheryl Wright, 1301 SW 
40, Lincoln, Ne 68522. This will give Hickman a good count for meals. 
 
Our fund raiser will be a silent auction. Please bring something for your unit or post, 
there will be a sheet to fill out with item description, who brought it and a beginning bid 
price.  There will be a time to bid on items around lunch time and then the items will be 
announced. Please bring a check for auction purchase so we don’t have to handle cash.  
 
You are still encouraged to bring a poppy centerpiece with you for competition. The 
same rules for last year still apply. 
 
Reminder: please send me a few words on what your unit has done this last year along 
with your memorials since last March. 
 
We are still working on the ability for you to zoom in if you are unable to attend and will 
have connection information after March 1.  
 
Juniors are not encouraged to come to this meeting. There will be opportunities for them 
to meet a little later.  
 
I’m hoping we can get our business completed along with installing our new officers and 
presenting awards along with my raffle quilt within a short period of time.  
 
I look forward to seeing as many of you who feel comfortable getting out in this crazy 
year and catching up on what we can do for our Veterans, their families, the children 
and youth and all our communities.  
  
God bless and stay healthy! 
Cathy Day, Dist President 
402-297-6835 
daycathy1950@gmail.com 
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